
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dear Parents and Diamond children, 
This term we will be exploring “Pets and Farm 

Animals”. 
Welcome to the final term of this school year. Where 
has the time gone? It seems a moment ago that your 
children began their Winchelsea journey. We hope to 
make this last term an enjoyable one, full of magical 
moments and precious memories.  

 
PARENT INVITES 
All- June 6th 
Belton House 
Nursery parents- July 11th 9.30a.m 
Welcome Morning- meet the new classmates for 
September. 
Reception parents- July 15th 2.15p.m 
Reception Graduation  

In Phonics we will: 
following the Little Wandle scheme look at 
long vowels CVCC, long vowels CVCC CCVC, 

long vowels CCVCC CCCVC CCCVCC, longer 

words, root words ending in: –ing, –ed /t/, –ed 

/id/ ed- /d/ 

Also reviewing all tricky words from the 

previous terms and their spelling- progress 

shared in reading diaries, please support 

More information can be found here. 
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/

resources/for-parents/ 

 
 

In Understanding the World, as scientists and 
explorers we will: 
Talk about farm animals and those that live in our 
homes. We will consider what they need to be happy 
and healthy animals. We will talk about the 
responsibility of having a pet and how they should be 
cared for. We will talk about safety around animals, 
and how animals in the environment should be 
respected. This will help to prepare us for our farm visit 
too! 

 
 

We continue to have FOREST SCHOOL every Friday.  

In Expressive Art and Design, we will be 
exploring… “Big Band” Learning about what makes 

a musical instrument, the four different groups of 
musical instruments, following a beat using an 
untuned instrument and performing a practised song 
to a small audience. 

 
Continue to develop our skills as we “Paint My 
World”, exploring paint and painting techniques 
through nature, music and collaborative work.  

As mathematicians we will:  
• Explore sharing 

• Share with odd and even 

• Explore groupings 

• Doubles 

• Repeating patterns and pattern rules 

• Position 

• Number formation 

More information can be found here. 
Maths home learning | Home learning | White Rose Education 

And keep enjoying Mathletics!! 
Let the certificates continue!! 

As readers we will:  
continue to read “a little and often”.  
Tricky word keyrings should be part of 
reading practice time. They are yours to 
use in the best way to support your child! 
For example you might remove familiar 
words and focus on the less familiar, 
putting them all back together for review 
when secure. Thank you for all continued 
home support, it REALLY helps and will be 
key to future progress. 

 
  

      
 
 
 

In Physical Development, as athletes we will: 
Continue to develop our balancing skills, balancing on 
small and large body parts, on our own or with a 
partner and extend this to the use of apparatus. We 
will enjoy sessions with coach Laura and will take 
advantage of the good weather to take our team 
games outdoors for more space and speed. Whoosh! 
We will also be preparing for sports day! Zoom!! 
PE days Wednesday and Thursday. 

 
 
 

As authors we will:  

                       
Explore writing in different forms including 
lists, labels and speech bubbles. We will use 
“Drawing Club” to open a world of adventure 
and build our confidence to “have a go” 
when writing, developing independence for 
the next stage of our journey. Please continue 
to support letter formation, focussing on 
pencil grip, starting points of letters and a 
consistent size.  

           

 

 

Winchelsea Primary School 

‘All individuals matter’  
 

As SUPER SPARKLIES we will.. 
Enjoy a visit to Belton House and a ride on 

the train. Choo! Choo! 
Spend a wonderful day out at Tattershall 

Farm Park. Mooooo!!! 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths/home-learning?year=early-years

